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THE WEST HALDIMAND GENERAL HOSPITAL 

 
DIRECTORS NEEDED 

 
The West Haldimand General Hospital is a progressive, 23-bed 
rural community hospital located in Hagersville.  We are seeking 
qualified individuals interested in serving on our volunteer Board 
of Directors.   
If you have experience on a governance-oriented/strategic 
not-for-profit board or have clinical or legal experience, we want 
you!  If you don’t have any of this experience, we are willing to 
train you! Come out and make a difference in your local hospital 
and community.  Interested in finding out more?  Contact Patti 
Emslie, Executive Assistant to the CEO at 905-768-3311, Ext. 
1122, patti.emslie@whgh.ca for an application package.  For 
additional information contact Dally Lowry, WHGH Board Chair, 
at 905-768-3311, Ext. 1122. 

 
All applications must be received by 

4:00 p.m. Tuesday, February 14th, 2018. 
 

 

 
For questions or further information, please contact: 

 

Ellen Craddock, Executive Assistant, 
West Haldimand General Hospital, 

75 Parkview Road, Hagersville, Ontario.  N0A 1H0. 
Telephone:  905-768-3311, Ext. 1122 

Fax:  905-768-1820 

E-Mail:  ellen.craddock@whgh.ca  
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